
 

 

 

COUNCIL - 7TH MARCH 2017 
 

SUBJECT:      LICENSING AND GAMBLING REGISTRATION/PERMIT FEES 2017/18 
 
REPORT BY: ACTING DIRECTOR OF CORPORATE SERVICES AND SECTION 151 

OFFICER 
 

 
1.1 The attached report was considered by Licensing and Gambling Committee on 2nd March 

2017. The recommendations of Licensing and Gambling Committee will be reported 
verbally to Council on 7th March 2017. 

 
1.2 Members will be asked to consider the recommendations of the Licensing and Gambling 

Committee. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Author:  Helen Morgan, Senior Committee Services Officer 
 
Appendix Report to Licensing and Gambling Committee - 2nd March 2017 


